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Sun. Mar. 12 - Daylight Savings time - Spring forward 

Mon. Mar. 13 - Jeans $1.00 Missions 

                         Computer Club Roms Grs. K-4 

                         8th Grade Confirmation Practice 7:30 pm 

Tues. Mar. 14 - Homework Club 

Wed. Mar. 15 - NO AM BUS 

Thurs. Mar. 16 - You Be the Chemist 3:00-4:00 pm 

                            Choir Club 

                            Battle of the Books 5th & 6th Grade                           

                            8th Grade Confirmation 7:00 pm 

Fri. Mar. 17 - NO SCHOOL 

 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY THIS WEEK TO: 

 
Ethan Clark (2)  Mr. Nosis  

 

COMING EVENTS! 
 

Sun. Mar. 19 - Card Party doors open at 1:00pm                       

                         starts 1:30-5:30pm 

Fri. Mar. 24 - Kdg. AM ONLY dismissed 11:30am 

Fri. Mar. 31 - Spring Pictures (Lifetouch) 

Fri. April 7 - Teacher Cake Raffle 

Sat. May 6  - First Holy Communion 

KINDERGARTEN TESTING 

 

Kindergarten testing will be the afternoon of Friday, 

March 24. There will be half hour time blocks. Those 

children who attend St. Anselm Pre-K will be taken out 

of class when their parent arrives for their time block. 

Please call the office and set up a testing time for your 

child as soon as possible. I look forward to meeting with 

you and your child. Many thanks for your cooperation. 

 

Mrs. Karen Kliber 

REMINDERS! 

 

I still need help for the Card Party. Please return your 

help sheet that was sent home with the last couple of 

Scopes. We need your help to have a successful event! 

 

Card Party ticket money of $25.00 is due to the office 

as soon as possible. Every family must buy or sell. 

 

Final tuition payments are due to the office asap. 

 

Fair Chairpeople we will have a meeting Monday, 

March 20th at 7:00 pm in the Meeting Room. Please 

try and attend. 

 

We are still taking registration for next year! Turn in 

your card if you have not done so yet. 

I sent an email on Tuesday reminding parents to look into the 
AOD Financial Aid that is available. The application deadline is 
April 7, 2017. The AOD is awarding three different amounts to 
families- $800, $950, and $1100. The application is online, and if 
you need help, we would be happy to assist with paperwork in the 
school office. I would like to see families apply for this aid! I am 
currently working on the new St. Anselm Scholarship Money Ap-
plication. When that is ready, I will send it out. Between what the 
AOD is offering and what we can help with here, Catholic educa-
tion can be affordable!  
 
Here is the link to the AOD site: http://www.aod.org/
schools/tuition-assistance-and-scholarships/new-
archdiocesan-tuition-assistance-process/ 
 
Secondly, I am working on the calendar for 2017-2018. I just fin-
ished the rough draft and should have the final draft out to you 
sometime next week. I hope this helps with your planning and 
preparation for the summer and for next year.  
 
Third, in the last two weeks, we have had quite a few phone calls 
from families interested in coming to St. Anselm next year. 
THANK YOU for the glowing recommendations. I always love to 
hear that families are spreading Good News about our school 
and the programs we have. The more families we have, the more 
we can offer to our students in the forms of academic programs, 
athletic teams, clubs, and activities. We can take the students to 
volunteer at the Soup Kitchens and Gleaners more often, and 
bring in assemblies and presentations. I appreciate that we 
have so many families who truly love St. Anselm and 
want to build us up. Thank you, again.  
 
To go along with what has been stated above, if you have not regis-
tered for the 2017-2018 school year, please do that now! Early 
registration helps us plan programs, book orders, uniform sales, 
paperwork, and elements of the calendar. If you are missing the 
paperwork, simply call the office and we will get you a new set. 
Registration is currently $50.00 and only a couple of forms need 
to be filled out.  
 
Fourth, CONGRATULATIONS to our March Students of 
the Month! We will celebrate these students and award certifi-
cates on Friday, March 24 after mass. Currently, their pictures and 
descriptions are on the "tree of leadership" in the hallway, by the 
office.  
 
Edward Abernethy 
Riley Cash 
Lana Elzein 
Dominic Gonzales 
Julianna Jaber 
Jane Kelley 
Ethan Krucsil 
Maddy Krucsil 
Anthony Lackey 
Mia Malkowski 
Amanda Shumaker 
Christian Strong 
Noemi Villarruel 
 
Lastly, because we only used one snow day this school 
year, Monsignor Moloney and I have decided to gift our 
students and staff a DAY OFF next Friday, March 17. We 
agree that everyone deserves a long weekend, especially 
after 8th grade Confirmation! Please sleep in on St. Pat-
rick's Day, and enjoy your long weekend!  
 
In thanks,  
 
Mrs. Angela Kraetke 
Principal 
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